
 Lake Elsinore Little League  

PO Box 729  Lake Elsinore, CA  92531-0729 

 

 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor,  

 Thank you for considering a sponsorship for the Lake 
Elsinore Little League (LELL). As a non-profit 

organization, LELL is an enduring tradition and part of 

the Lake Elsinore community since 1957. We provide 
supervised baseball to over three hundred children every 

year.   

LELL relies on the generosity and contributions of local businesses to keep 
the registration fees to a minimum, affordable rate. I am, therefore, 

reaching out to you, our area business owners, to request financial support. 
Your donations and sponsorship help cover the cost of equipment, uniforms, 

and other operational costs.   

 In appreciation for your sponsorship, we provide the opportunity to have 

your business advertisement seen by hundreds of potential customers each 
week. Your community is reminded of your commitment to and belief in the 

youth of Lake Elsinore each time they view your banner.  

 As you know, Little League is so much more than baseball. It teaches our 
children to be good sports, follow the rules, respect others and have fun. 

Support from the businesses in our community help ensures our area youth 

become our future leaders that exemplify character, courage, and loyalty.  

 We offer a variety of sponsorship packages to meet every budget along with 
requests for In-kind donations as well. I look forward to working with you 

and your business to discuss how you can continue the Little League 
opportunity for the children of Lake Elsinore. Should you have any questions, 

please contact me at any time.   

 On behalf of the children in our community, I want to thank you for your 

sponsorship of the Lake Elsinore Little League.   

 Sincerely,  

 Board of Directors Lake Elsinore Little League 

 

 

 


